St. Bernard’s Walk-a-thon

To raise money for our school; St Bernard’s is holding its annual
Walk-A-Thon on Friday 2" August 2024

In 2023, Foundation L raised the most money on average and were the
Winners! Which grade will be taking the championship trophy into their
classroom this year?

Here’s how it works:

Ask friends and family to sponsor you to walk.
You will be walking around the school block for up to 45 minutes.

Sponsors can either sponsor you for every lap you complete or make a single
donation amount. Add their pledge to your Sponsor Form attached.

Your classmates are your team! Together you will choose a theme such as wearing a
chosen colour or dress up in character. Just make sure it's comfortable enough to
walk in.

You will receive a Lap card on the day of the walk-a-thon and will need to have it
signed by your assigned marshall for every lap you complete.

On completion of the walk-a-thon, hand in your lap cards to your teacher.

You will receive a certificate declaring your participation and the number of laps you
completed to show your sponsors.

Then it is time to collect your money and return it to the school with your sponsorship
form.

Alternatively you can transfer the money by EFT Transfer

Please note: This account is the St Bernard’s Social Club account and NOT the
St Bernard’s Primary School or OSCH account.

ACC: St Bernard’s Social Club

BSB: 063-122

ACC: 1008 0363

REF: WALKATHON/SURNAME (Please ensure you add the reference details so the
BPC can reconcile and award prizes to winning students and class)

18, 2M and 3™ prizes will be awarded to the children who raise the most money.

The class that raises the most money (on average) will be awarded the St Bernard’s
Walk-A-Thon Championships trophy to keep in their classroom for a year.

All donations and sponsorship forms must be returned to the school
by Friday 9" August in an envelope or snap lock bag.
Winners will be announced at assembly.



